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Everysport Group AB (publ) to be
delisted from Spotlight Stock Market

Spotlight Stock Market has today informed Everysport Group AB (publ)
(“Everysport” or the “Company”) that the Company’s application for delisting of
its shares has been approved in accordance with Spotlight’s Rulebook section
6.3. The last day of trading in the Company’s shares will be September 9, 2025.

On August 25, 2025, Everysport announced that the Company’s Board of Directors
had applied for delisting of the shares from Spotlight Stock Market at the request of
Vorward Partners AB, which had acquired more than 90 percent of all shares in
Everysport through its public takeover offer. Spotlight Stock Market has now approved
the delisting application. The last day of trading in the Company’s shares will be
September 9, 2025.

For more information, please contact:

Hannes Andersson, CEO, Everysport Group AB

Phone: +46 70 736 56 25

E-mail: hannes.andersson@everysport.com
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